
 

Chime’s Work with Services/Businesses 

 

Chime is the National Charity for Deafness and Hearing loss. Chime works with children and 

adults who are Deaf or Hard of Hearing. Aside from our work with individuals/families, Chime 

champions for greater accessibility and opportunities for those impacted by deafness and 

hearing loss.  Chime also works with services and businesses to promote the needs of those 

with hearing difficulties. 

Chime can complete ‘Deaf Awareness Training’ with businesses to educate them on how to 

best meet the needs of those that are Deaf and Hard of Hearing. 

Chime can provide support to services and businesses in ensuring that their premises is 

accessible for clients or staff members that are Deaf and Hard of Hearing. A Chime Staff 

member can do a physical assessment of a building to look at features such as access to the 

service i.e. text or email options rather than phone calls and loop systems where applicable. 

Chime can provide businesses with information on interpreting services for those who are 

Deaf and communicate using Irish Sign Language. Chime can also advise on technology in the 

workplace to support those with hearing loss i.e. adapted smoke alarms, door bells, phones 

and amplifying devices.  

For more information on this or to request an assessment, please contact your local Chime 

Resource Centre.  

The contact details of the Donegal office is: 

Unit 2, Spencer House, High Road, Letterkenny, Co Donegal F92 DN0N 

Tel: 074 918 8252 

Text: 086 885 8194 

Email: letterkenny@chime.ie 

 


